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PHILIPPINE NORMAL UNIVERSITY LIBRARY AND INFORMATION SCIENCE
ALUMNI ASSOCIATION (PNULISAA), INC. SEMINAR-WORKSHOP

The Philippine Normal University Library and Information Science
Alumni Association (PNULISAA) Inc. will conduct a three-day seminar-workshop
with the theme, “Building the Culture of Research Partnership Between the
Librarians and the Administrators” on September 8-10, 2010 at the Local
Government Academy Training Center, UP Los Bafios, Laguna.

The objectives of this activity are to:

a. enhance the knowledge and skills of the participants on the
trends in conducting research related to library science and its
functions;

b. update their knowledge and skills on the use of digital world or
worldwide web as one of the tools in doing research work;

c. provide awareness on applicability of copyright law to
librarianship research and its implications;

d. reiterate the role of the administrators in giving support to the
librarians who are engaged in doing research work; and

e. appreciate and value research as a tool in generating
information related to library science.

The participants to this activity are administrators, professionals and
non-professionals, library and information personnel working in all types of
libraries.

The registration fee, which covers accommodation, meals, seminar Kkit,
handouts and certificate, is as follows:

Participants Registration Fee
Live-in PhP4,000.00
Live-out/Paid Alumni Members PhP3,700.00
Accompanying Persons PhP3,500.00

(meals and accommodation only)

For more information, contact Mr. Arturo O. Morales III, Vice-
President/Conference Chair, PNULISAA, Inc., Library and Information Science
Department, Taft Ave., cor. Ayala Blvd., Manila at mobile phone no.: 0920-404-
5036 and e-mail address: morionart@yahoo.com.
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